
Thinking about SHRM-CP/SCP Certification? 
 
 

➢ Save on preparation materials 

➢ Benefit from facilitated learning sessions 

➢ Enjoy studying with your NHRA peers 

 

NHRA Members Interested in SHRM-CP/SCP Certification, 

It’s been more than a year since our last HR certification prep class and we’ve received enough interest to 
offer the possibility again.  We need a minimum of five qualified individuals to purchase discounted 
SHRM preparation materials to conduct classes.  Click here to determine your eligibility. 

WHAT: SHRM-CP/SCP Certification Exam Prep Class for the Winter testing window (12/01/17 – 
02/15/18) 

WHEN: Wednesday evenings beginning September 13th at 5:30pm  

WHERE: Duluth City Hall Room 211A 

You must be an NHRA member to participate in the free preparation class.  Other costs associated with 
the certification include: 

$ 495 + tax and shipping – SHRM-CP/SCP preparation materials (a $200 savings through NHRA) 

$ 300 – Testing fee for SHRM members (includes $50 non-refundable application fee) or 

$400 – for non-SHRM members 

Applications for the Winter testing window are being accepted through October 20, with late applications 
accepted until November 10 with an additional $75 fee. 

Email Shannon Sweeney Jorgenson sjorgenson@duluthmn.gov for more information.  The deadline to 
determine whether we have enough interest to conduct the class is August 1. 

Take advantage of this opportunity to advance your HR knowledge and career potential! 

Best regards,  
Northland Human Resource Association 
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